
Welcome to Worship at St. Paul’s.  May you experience the enlivening 
presence of God as you gather with God’s family to celebrate God’s 
amazing grace.  We extend a special welcome to anyone who is 
worshiping with us for the first time today.  Please record your 
presence by signing the guest register in the lobby (library area) to the 
east side of the sanctuary.  LARGE PRINT bulletins and headphones are 
available from our ushers.   

 

SPECIAL THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 

There are several dear members of our congregation who are not 
able to worship with us at St. Paul’s.  This summer, please remember 

all of our friends:  Deedie C., Florence W., Jean M., Evelyn B., 
Margaret J., Helen B., Marg F., Carol M., George R., Norita R., 

Audrey R. and Carol T. in your hearts and prayers. 
 

Men’s Breakfast:  Please pick up 2019/20 Schedule in your mail slots. 
 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL 
June 30 to September 1:  “Walk With Jesus” 

(children 3 years - Gr. 6 or so) 
 

MISSION CIRCLE/LUNCH BUNCH EVENT 
 

Hear about what Indwell is doing in Norfolk County! 
 

Lunch by donation courtesy of Mission Circle  
Monday September 9 at Noon 

St. Paul’s Presbyterian Church – Lower Hall 
 

Donations of $20 or more will be tax receipted 
Please RSVP by signing up or contacting either 

Judy  Macintosh judysimcoe@gmail.com 519-426-2080 
or Peggy McArthur 43pmca@eastlink.ca 519-426-7796  

 

BLESSING BAGS 
“Thank You!!!” to all those who continue to support this outreach.  

These personal care packs are always a welcome gift to those in 
need.  We are currently running low of laundry pods, toothpaste and 

Ziploc bags (sizes medium and large). 
 

Lay Readers:  Please pick up the 2019/20 Schedule in your mail slots. 

      
SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

From June 30 to September 1, the Church Office will be on summer 
hours, which are Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 9 AM to 4 PM. 

On all other days, please leave a message at 519-426-1845. 
 

FINAL COMMUNITY BBQ – FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 6 

 
We have hosted three bbqs this summer, which 
have been very well-received, and we now have 
one more scheduled.  Thank you to all who 
have helped so far.  We welcome anyone who 
attends, as our message is that we value and 
welcome all to St. Paul’s.  The sanctuary is open 
and anyone is welcome to enter.  Volunteers 
will be needed – for front-line BBQ and serving, 

as well as greeters in the Sanctuary for any guests who would like to 
pray or look inside the church.  The signup sheet is on the table in the 
Library.  Cash donations towards BBQ expenses would be welcomed 
(you can mark your offering envelope to direct your donation). 
 
 
 
Your News’ N Views articles are due on September 8th.  
                   Please send your articles directly to 
      Tracy Rodrigues at tracy.rodrigues96@yahoo.ca. 
   They may also be left in the News’ N Views mail slot. 
 
 

                                                MEN’S BREAKFAST 
                                                         Next breakfast is September 15th  
                                          Topic:  Community Addiction & Mental Health    

                                          Coffee @8 AM and Breakfast @ 8:30 AM    
                                       A Super Deal @ $5.00! 
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